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Data Trends are produced by the Research and Training Center for
Children's Mental Health, Louis de la Parte Florida Mental Health
Institute, University of South Florida, Tampa. Data Trends are funded by
the Center for Mental Health Services, SAMHSA, U.S. Department of Health
and Human Services. There are two Data Trends products: 1) Summaries
(ISSN# 1537-0399), which detail recent, published articles on systems of
care for children with emotional and behavioral disabilities and their
families, and; 2) News briefs (ISSN# 1537-0402), which highlight related
items or events of interest to the field.
******************************************************************

This News Brief alerts you to a brief summary, by Richard A. Sherer, of
the recently released Surgeon General’s report, “Mental health: Culture,
race, and ethnicity: A supplement to Mental health: A report of the
Surgeon General.” The Surgeon General’s report, writes Sherer, uses
“historical and sociocultural factors to analyze the particular mental
health needs of each minority group. Then, specific mental health care
needs for both adults and children are discussed and attention is given
to high-need populations and culturally-influenced syndromes within the
group. Each chapter includes a discussion of the availability of care,
the appropriateness of available treatments, diagnostic issues and best
practices related to the group” (p. 3). Sherer also provides bulleted
lists of findings contained in the report on African Americans, American
Indians and Alaskan Natives, Hispanic Americans, and Asian Americans and
Pacific Islanders. 

This link will take you to Sherer’s summary, published in the
“Psychiatric Times”: http://www.psychiatrictimes.com/p020301a.html

This link will take you directly to the Surgeon General’s report:
http://www.mentalhealth.org/cre/toc.asp

*********************************************************************
If you missed previous Data Trends publications of Summaries or News
briefs, visit the main Data Trends page:
http://rtckids.fmhi.usf.edu/rtcpubs/datatrendshp.htm
For information about the Data Trends project, or about the Research and
Training Center, visit our website at: http://rtckids.fmhi.usf.edu 
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